
    Personnel Committee Minutes 
 

Honorable Council  
City of Newark, Ohio 
April 11, 2017         
 
There was a meeting of the Personnel Committee in Council Chambers on Monday April 10, 
2017 following the Capital Improvement Committee with these members in attendance: 
     
 
Ryan Bubb, Chair 
Mike Mangus 
Jeff Rath for Doug Marmie   
Dee Hall 
Mark Fraizer for Curtis Johnson 

 
 

We wish to Report:     

 
 

 
1. Ordinance No. 17-14 amending the position classification, pay range and department 

authorization tables of the Department of Safety, Division of Fire by creating the 
classification of Deputy Fire Chief, and setting the compensation therefore, and 
abolishing one Assistant Chief position by attrition was considered.  
 
Director Buskirk- this particular piece of legislation passed last year but when we did it 
we were going to put this position with management and supervisory statement of 
policy but we have decided that we want to put the Deputy Chiefs in with the Chiefs. 
Basically if you approve this that is all it does. The position is already established we 
want to move it from management supervisory into Chiefs policy statement. 
 
Motion by Mr. Rath to send to full Council, second by Mr. Fraizer 
Mr. Fraizer- what is the difference between the two? 
Director Buskirk- the Chiefs get a little more vacation.   
Mr. Mangus- is the pay scale the same compared to the original position? 
Director Buskirk- yes  
Motion passed by a vote of 5-0.     

 

  
 

 

 

 Ryan Bubb, Chair 


